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Prince Edward County Board Member 

Receives VSBA Quarter Century Award  
Recognized for 25 consecutive years of school board service 

 
November 18, 2020 – This afternoon, at the Opening Session of the Virginia School Boards 
Association’s (VSBA) Virtual Annual Convention, Dr. Lawrence Varner (Prince Edward County 
School Board) was recognized as having earned the VSBA Quarter Century Award in 
recognition of 25 years of consecutive service on his school board. 
 

 
 

Varner 
 
“It is an honor to present Mr. Varner with the VSBA Quarter Century Award,” said Rodney A. 
Jordan, President of the VSBA, “His dedication to the youth in his community and the 
Commonwealth of Virginia is admirable.” 

  
About the Virginia School Boards Association 
The Virginia School Boards Association, a voluntary, nonpartisan organization of Virginia school 
boards, promotes excellence in public education through leadership, advocacy and services. 
The Association offers conferences, information, training, and counseling designed to meet the 
needs of the Commonwealth’s educational leaders. 
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